I joined the Human Powered Helicopter Project in the Winter of 2004. I am responsible for all the CAD work for the project. This is a project I am very proud of. Unlike my other projects which were inspired by existing products, the Human Powered Helicopter is a revolutionary concept and our team is currently in the process of patenting the design. I chose Pro/ENGINEER for this project because unlike CATIA which is available on just one workstation, Pro/ENGINEER is available on all the Windows workstations in the College of Engineering, at my university. I am currently learning ADAMS and I will be performing a simple analysis on our powertrain, next semester. If there is a significant change in our design, I will also perform a flow analysis using FLUENT. 
Our team has fabricated most of the components for the helicopter and we intend to test our craft at the end of the Fall 2004 or the beginning of Winter 2005.
